Waiver Request for filing CP Extension Request after June 22, 2019

The subject CP extension request is being filed today, June 28, 2019. The Commission’s public
notices on repacking varioudy state that such requests should be filed 90 days before a CP expires,
or by June 22, 2019. These different dates have created great confusion, especialy since CP
extension regquests ae normally due only 30 days before a CP is set to expire.

Counsel for Video Voice, Inc. sincerely regrets not filing this CP extension application sooner, but
he was gathering relevant information and believed, in good faith, that filing by today was soon
enough. Video Vicerespectfully urgesthat filing six days late should be overlooked and forgiven,
especially since the Commission’s database lists WVVH-CD as having no dependencies. That
means that moving late should not create an interference problem or require coordination with
other stations. Likewise, filing a CP extension request six days late should not have any adverse
effect on the Commission’s repacking program.



